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Enbridge  
Suite 320 – 890 Winter Street 
Waltham, Massachusetts 02451 
USA 
 

January 24, 2022 
 
Town of Weymouth 
75 Middle Street 
Weymouth, MA 02189 
 
RE: Notification of Anticipated Sound Impacts 

Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC 
Weymouth Compressor Station (Transmittal No. X266786) 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC (Algonquin) was issued Air Quality Plan Approval - Transmittal No. 
X266786 (the Plan Approval) by the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (MassDEP) 
on August 26, 2019.  The Plan Approval authorizes the construction and operation of the Weymouth 
Compressor Station, 54 Bridge Street, North Weymouth, Massachusetts.   
 
In accordance with Section 4.A., Table 12, Condition 7 of the Plan Approval for the Weymouth Compressor 
Station, Algonquin is required to notify the Town of Weymouth no later than 72 hours prior to any potential 
sound impacts at the facility.   
 
Work related to facility improvements to further enhance the reliability of the station is scheduled to occur 
from January 27 through July 1, 2022.  For the duration of the activities associated with this work, there 
may be intermittent off-site sound impacts.  The work is scheduled to be completed during the daytime, and 
efforts will be made to reduce sound impacts to the extent possible.  Algonquin will notify the Town of any 
changes to the above schedule. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
L. Barry Goodrich 
Supervisor, Environment 
 
Cc:  MassDEP Southeast Regional Office 
   
   


